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PROVINCIAL BREAST SCREENING PROGRAM CHANGE 
Effective April 1, 2015, the Nova Scotia Breast Screening Program (NSBSP) will no longer submit claims on 
behalf of Radiologists to MSI.  The NSBSP will provide access to a reporting tool to the physician or group of 
physicians to support patient specific claims submission to MSI.  This tool will be accessible via the Provincial 
Breast Imaging System.  Information on how to access the tool will be sent by e-mail to Radiologists and 
Department Managers.  The tool will be available by April 1, 2015.   
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